Asgust 11, 1971

Dr. Florence Avitablle
International Cardiology Foundation
264 Beacon Street

Boston, Massachusetts 02116

Dear Florence:

‘We are delighted that Dr. and Mrs. White will jola us at Minnelea
and go with us to Corfu. Unless otherwise advised I shall meet the train
at Vallo della Lucania (not "di") on Friday, September 17.

That traln (Ne. 81, leaving Rome at 10:15, I think) ls usually a
blit late, arriving at Vallo around 15:40. The Whites should reserve first
class seats the night before (prenotare due postl) and carry aboard a
sandwich, etc. for lunch. There i8 0o dining car on the train bat a vendor
comes through now and then with coffes, soft drinks, etc.

Mr. Hiltner of the Minneapolis American Express office ie request-
ing 2 fivet clase cabin for two on the "Appi.a“ leaving Brindisl for Corfu at
22130 on September 19. Mrs. Heminghaus of my oifice will advise you further.

1 am also writing to Dr. Christ Aravanls to reserve a room for the
Whites in Corfu. '

Enclosed s my itinerary for the next several months.

Good wlshes to all, including yourself.

Sincerely,

Ancel Keys, Director
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